Monterey Peninsula
Water Conservation &
Rationing Plan Workshops

The Monterey Peninsula Water Management District is
hosting two public workshops to explain and receive
comments on proposed changes to its Expanded Water
Conservation and Standby Rationing Plan (MPWMD
Regulation XV).

The draft plan, including a comparison of the current and
proposed plan, can be found at www.mpwmd.net under
“Important Announcements”.

Workshop 1 (Non-Residential Users)
Tuesday, December 1, 2015, 8:30-10 a.m.
Casa Munras Hotel, 700 Munras Avenue, Monterey

Workshop 2 (Residential Users)
Tuesday, December 1, 2015, 3-5 p.m.
Monterey Library Community Room, 625 Pacific St., Monterey
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